We are glad that you have decided to join us at this event.
While we have taken reasonable pre-cautions to minimize the risk
of exposure to GOVID-19, it is impossible for us to eliminate all risk.
Please help us protect you and your family by ohserving proper social

distancing, washing your hands often and following other protective
guidelines as recommended hy the CDC. If you have heen diagnosed
with or exposed to COVID-19 or are otherwise concerned abhout
becoming sick from the virus, please do not enter the property
and instead plan to join us for a future event. Thank you




